November 21, 1984

Rev. Donald J. McGuire, S.J. Retreat House of the Secred Heart Carmelite Sisters 920 E. Alhambra Road Alhambra, CA 91801

Dear Don:

I have been informed by several sources that your services with Sante Pe Communications have been terminated. You are certainly aware of the letter I have from the acting chancellor of the Archdiocese of Los Angeles terminating your diocesan faculties there.

I hoped that by this time I would have heard from you personally about this change in your circumstances. Since you have not taken the initiative, I will do so myself.

With the close of your work at Sante Pa Communications both the California Provincial and I consider your work in the California Province as drawn to a close. I look for your immediate return to your community at Bellarmine Hall in Barrington. I will be away from the office for the next two weeks. Carl Moiroso will be handling the regular business here during that time should you need to be in touch with him. Soon after your return to Chicago, you and I will be able to pit down to discuss your future ministry. I hope to hear from you seen to plan that conversation.

Sincerely in Christ,

J. Leo Klein, S.J. Provincial

cc: Roy. Carl E. Meirose, S.J. New. John J. Foley, S.J. Rey. John H. Clark, S.J.